Formal Comments Submitted by R. Vojdani, Western Area Power Administration – 2/19/2019

[bookmark: _GoBack]-----Original Message-----
From: Vojdani, Raymond <AVOJDANI@WAPA.GOV> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 5:24 PM
To: naesbmail <naesbmail@naesb.org>
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] NAESB WEQ Request for Formal Comments on Recommendation to Support 2019 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.g / R18010 – Due March 20, 2019

Good afternoon,

We support NAESB's Annual Plan Item 3.g. (modification to Next Hour Market Service NHM )business practice in WEQ-001-7.

Thanks for the opportunity to comment!

Raymond R. Vojdani, P.E.| Transmission Policy Advisor Western Area Power Administration | Rocky Mountain Region
(O) 970.461.7379 | (C) 970.227.2823| avojdani@wapa.gov



-----Original Message-----
From: naesbmail@naesb.org [mailto:naesbmail@naesb.org]
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 12:19 PM
To: Vojdani, Raymond <AVOJDANI@WAPA.GOV>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] NAESB WEQ Request for Formal Comments on Recommendation to Support 2019 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.g / R18010 – Due March 20, 2019

Dear Wholesale Electric Quadrant Members and Interested Industry Participants, 

The following recommendation was approved by the WEQ OASIS Subcommittee.  An industry comment period begins today, February 19, 2019 and ends at the close of business on March 20, 2019 for the following Wholesale Electric Quadrant recommendation:

Recommendation:

2019 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.g / R18010 – Request for modifications to the current Next Hour Market Service (NHM) business practice in WEQ-001-7

Recommendation: https://www.naesb.org/member_login_check.asp?doc=weq_2019_api3g_r18010_rec.docx

All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB, are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  The Wholesale Electric Quadrant Executive Committee will review the recommendation and consider for vote at the meeting following the close of the comment period.  This meeting will be open, as all NAESB meetings, and we encourage those who submit comments to attend.   

All comments received by the NAESB office by end of business on March 20, 2019 will be posted on the Request and Standards Activity Applicable to Wholesale Electric Quadrant page (http://naesb.org/weq_request.asp) and forwarded to the Wholesale Electric Quadrant Executive Committee members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the recommendations, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.

Best Regards,	

Caroline Trum
NAESB Deputy Director

cc:  Rae McQuade, President
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